
 

 

 
 
 
July 8, 2022               
 
Via Email Only: brent.bybee@co.crook.or.us 
 
Brent Bybee, Planning Manager 
Crook County Community Development 
300 NE 3rd Street, Room 12 
Prineville, OR 97754 
 
Via Email Only to: plan@co.crook.or.us  
 
Crook County Community Development/Planning Division 
Attn: Crook County Court 
300 NE 3rd Street 
Prineville, OR 97754 
 
Re: Appeal of Planning Commission Decision After Remand 
 Brasada Ranch Subdivision Phase 15  
 File Number 217-22-000993-PLNG 
 (Former File Nos: 217-22-000451-PLNG; 217-21-001013-PLNG) 
 
Mr. Bybee and Crook County Court:  
 
On behalf of Appellant’s BR Community Coalition, attached please find a copy of 
the Transcript of the Crook County Planning Commission Meeting on May 11, 2022 
regarding the Appeal of Application for the 15th Phase of Subdivision Development 
with Brasada Ranch Destination Resort.  The Appeal on Remand Hearing is 
currently scheduled for July 20, 2022. 
 
I understand that you do not need a separate copy of the transcript mailed.  Please 
advise if you need any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael W. Peterkin 
Enc. (as stated) 
C:  Client 
      Hannah Elliott (via email Hannah.Elliott@co.crook.or.us) 
      Will VanVactor (via email Will.VanVactor@co.crook.or.us) 
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